
City of Double Horn - Open City Councilmember Position 

The City of Double Horn has an open Councilmember position which will be filled at the next regular City 

Council meeting, 7pm July 11th at the Spicewood Community Center. 

This is a unique opportunity to serve your community as the City Council works to establish the basic 

framework of a new city.  Serving as a Councilmember is an opportunity to learn and to network with 

people from our own city as well as officials from state and county government. 

If you are interested or have questions regarding the position please contact Mayor Cathy Sereno by 

email, Mayor@doublehorntx.org or by calling 830-693-1508. 

Interested residents should plan to attend the July 11th City Council Meeting. 
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